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Brooke Primary Academy 

Weekly News 

 

Our year 6 children have had a very successful week at their secondary school – we have heard lots of positive 
feedback from Trinity about their behaviour and conduct. Well done year 6 and good luck for the future.  
 
The children have had a great time during transition week, spending time with 
their new class friends, teachers and learning the routines. The theme was ‘World 
at Work’ week and the children looked at different careers and professions. We 
welcomed some visitors into school. The RSPCA visited F2 and we were lucky to 
have Danny Michell who spoke to the Year 4 children all about what it is like being 
a professional athlete (fighter), the training that goes into this and how to 
maintain a good, nutritious diet.  
 
We welcomed lots of new children this week, including our new F1 children into 
school this week for stay and play sessions. We are excited for them to start in 
September. Our early starters were extremely kind and caring and were encouraging the children that were a little 
nervous.  
 
Goodbye and Good Luck  
We are really sad to be saying goodbye to Mr Moore, 
Miss Rowbotham and Miss Benjamin-Webster. We wish 
them all the luck in the world as they embark on new 
adventures and endeavours. It has been an emotional 
day for them but they have loved celebrating the end of 
the year with their classes.  
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Mr Moore loved his hand painted t-shirt from his class and has enjoyed wearing it 
today.  

 
As we come to the end of this academic year, we would like to take this opportunity to say thank you for your 

continued support, it really does not go unnoticed.  

Your children are exceptional in every way. We have dancers, readers, artists, youtubers…each day the school comes 

alive through their laughter and amazing personalities. Brooke truly is an amazing school! 

The Brooke staff are a remarkable group of people who are determined to provide the best educational experiences 

for the children. Every day we witness how hard they all work and feel very proud to work with such an amazing 

team. 

Enjoy the summer break. Spend time with friends and family, make special memories and importantly stay safe and 

look after each other! 

 
 
Home School Partnership 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pupil For 

Franc M Taking part in a Cast performance 

Ellie R Achieving managers player of the month 
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Attendance Challenge Winners – W/E 14/07/2023 (Summer 2, Week 6) 

 

Attendance is at or above the school target of 96% 

Attendance is between 92 – 96%, below school target and being monitored 

Attendance is below 92% and significantly below the school target of 97%. Action to improve 

attendance needed 

Phase Class Percentage Winner 

EYFS 

F1 Mrs Whitfield 96.4% 
All children who achieved 100% will receive a dip in 

the box 
F2 Mrs Baxter 98% 

F2 Miss Rowbotham 87.4% 

KS1 

Y1 Miss Hennigan 94% 

Y2 Mr Moore – Ice Pops Y1 Mrs Brown/Miss French  98% 

Y2 Mr Moore 91.1% 

LKS2 

Y3 Mrs Roberts 98.1% 

Y3 Mrs Roberts – Ice pops 
Y3 Miss L Jackson 92.5% 

Y4 Mr Jones 96.8% 

Y4 Miss Benjamin-Webster 90% 

UKS2 

Y5 Miss Low  90.3% 

Y5 Miss Jackson – Ice pops 
Y5 Miss H Jackson 92.6% 

Y6 Mr Thomas 99.3% 

Y6 Mr Farrand/Mrs Sanders 96.7% 

Total 94.3% 

 

 

 

Pupil of the Week W/E 21.07.2023 

Well done to the following children who have been awarded pupil of the week for going the extra mile with their 

learning / displaying the school values.  

Class  Pupil  

F1 Mrs Whitfield Darcy H 

F2 Ms Hutt Benny S 

Y1 Miss Brown Jacob R 

Y1 Miss Hennigan Jack P 

Y2 Miss Flaherty Reuben J 

Y2 Miss Green Austin W 

Y3 Mrs Roberts Taylor O 

Y4 Miss Jackson Evie R 

Y4 Mr Jones Khaleesi P 

Y5 Miss Low George L 

Y5 Miss Jackson Seraphina R 

Y6 Mr Farrand Danny W 

Y6 Mr Thomas Dylan R 
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Pupil of the Term 

Well done to the following children who have been awarded pupil of the term for going the extra mile with their learning 

/ displaying the school values.  

Class  Pupil  

Y1 Miss French/ Mrs Brown Libby W 

Y1 Miss Hennigan Mia C 

Y2 Mr Moore Amelia W 

Y3 Miss Roberts Savannah C 

Y3 Miss Jackson Quinn D 

Y4 Miss Benjamin-Webster Prosper A 

Y4 Mr Jones Olivia W 

Y5 Miss Jackson Lilly-M W 

Y5 Miss Low Ella-M S 

 

Important Dates  
 

Autumn 1 (2023 – 2024) 

• Monday 4th September – Training Day 

• Tuesday 5th September – Children return to school 

 

 

Have a wonderful summer, we look forward to welcoming you back on Tuesday 5th September. 

Brooke Primary Academy 


